## Senior Bio Form

We want to recognize any Seniors that may be competing with us during State Championships!

Please take the time to fill out this form completely and submit to us with a Senior picture and a gymnastics picture by March 6th. Pictures must be in .jpeg or .pdf format. You may email pictures and form to <a href="mailto:constance@foothillsgym.com">constance@foothillsgym.com</a>.

Gymnast Full Name:		
Gym Name:		
Competitive Level:	How many Years in Gym:	
Coaches name(s):		
Other Activities that you enjoy:		
College/University attending:		
Will you be doing gymnastics th	nere:	
The second granted and		
What is your best memory from	all these years:	
Message from your family: (can	use separate piece of paper)	
Message from your coaches: (c	can use separate piece of paper)	